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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:53 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Patio approval at kimball arts center 

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Ed Godycki <ed@robbwallace.com> 
Date: March 29, 2017 at 9:37:49 AM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Patio approval at kimball arts center  

Dear Gentlepeople; 
 
I am a full time resident of Old Town and I oppose the approval of the patio on the rooftop of the 
Old Kimball Art Center building site. Given the available history Of the new owner, I have no 
doubt that facility will be utilized as much as possible in order to maximize profits with no 
regard for the continuing comfort of those of us who live within earshot of this facility. Although 
I support growth in the area, I see absolutely no value in approving this facility as it does nothing 
to benefit the community and serves only to line the pockets of the owners.  
 
Granted, I may not know the entire story, but with my current knowledge of the situation, I see 
absolutely no added value for our wonderful mountain community and again, I would be grateful 
if you would not approve this part of the project.  
 
Ed Godycki 
CEO, Robb Wallace Motorsports 
Ed@robbwallace.com 
818 207 2055 


